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	DATE: 
	June 20, 2005

	TO:


	Members Management Group (MMG)

	FROM:


	Tom Iverson, CBFWA staff 

	SUBJECT:
	FY 2006 Start of Year Budget and Within Year Budget Modification Process


The Northwest Power and Conservation Council (NPCC) staff is currently developing the project level Fiscal Year (FY) 2006 Start of Year (SOY) budget.  The project specific recommendations will be grouped according to specific issues (see staff issue memo http://www.nwcouncil.org/news/2005_06/11.pdf).  Along with the project specific recommendations, Council staff may also recommend a Within Year Budget Modification Process.  A current working draft proposal for that process is attached for your review.  This current draft was developed through collaboration of CBFWA staff, Council staff and BPA staff.  All comments and suggestions are welcome for improving the process.

If you have questions, please contact Tom Iverson at (503) 229-0191. 
H:\work\mmg\2005_0628\FY06BudgetProcessMemo062005.doc
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